Linton Neighbourhood Watch Annual Report April 2020
Neighbourhood Watch is a free group that anyone living in Linton can belong to. Currently there are approximately 57 members of our group. It is aligned to the Maidstone Police Service and we do received reports from them on local issues. It is also part of the Maidstone NHW Group which encompasses all groups in the Maidstone area. 
We are fortunate that in Linton we have very few crimes but the idea of NHW is that if anyone does see or hear of anything they are not happy about and think that others in the neighbourhood should be aware of , they can contact me and I will put a report out alerting everyone to the situation and to take the necessary steps to remain safe, this includes your property.
As you will be aware, Parish Councillor Julie Urquart is busy helping those that need it help during the Coronavirus Lockdown and this is an example of where being part of a community is of great help. NHW seeks to extend this help in a more general way throughout the year.
If you know of anyone who would benefit from being part of the NHW group please encourage them to contact me with their name, address and telephone number, email as well if possible. I will add them to the list and they will be included every time I send out an email.
Patricia Burden,  Linton NHW Co-Ordinator



